
SAT 
Saturday, October 1, 2022 
Germantown Academy 
 
Dear Test Takers, 
 
Germantown Academy will host the Saturday, October 1st SAT. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the College Board SAT Support at 866-756-7346. 
 
Below is all that you need to know for test day: 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/what-to-expect 
 
 
SAFETY PROTOCOL UPDATE 
 

• We are now mask-optional for the duration of test day. 
 

• Please read for more information: https://pages.collegeboard.org/sat-covid-19-updates 
 
  
CHECKING IN 
 
All students must enter the Korman Family Pavilion (35). 
 
Parking and drop off in Main Parking Lot (c) 
 
GA CAMPUS MAP - https://www.germantownacademy.net/about/campus-map 
 

• Please enter Germantown Academy from the main entrance on Lafayette Ave. 
 

• Students may wait in the lobby of the pavilion. Test room assignments will be posted on the 
glass window outside of the school store located in the pavilion. 
 

• Doors to test rooms open at 7:45 a.m. 
 

• Don’t forget to bring: Admission Ticket, photo ID, and two #2 pencils 
 

• Students must have proper ID - https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-
test/id-requirements 
 

 
DURING THE TEST 
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• Calculator Policy - https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/calculator-
policy 
 

• Cell phones - all cell phones will be collected prior to being seated at your test room: 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/phone-electronic-device-policy  
 

• Bathroom use – please use the bathroom before the test starts.  Hall monitors and proctors will 
help you locate them. All others will be allowed to use the bathroom one at a time throughout 
the test on a running clock. 
 

• Breaks – will remain in the test room. 
 

• Snacks/drinks – are permitted only during the break. 
 
AFTER THE TEST 
 

• Typically, the SAT ends between 11:30-12:00 (1:00-1:30 for students taking the SAT with 
accommodations).  Please make pick up arrangements accordingly. 

 
Please contact the College Board SAT Support at 866-756-7346 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
All the best, 
GA Test Staff 
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